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From: Mark Stass 
Sent: Tuesday, 15 April 2014 10:07 PM
To: State Water  Submissions
Subject: submission on draft water pricing in Peel Valley

∆εαρ Σιρ/Μαδαµ, 
 
The ACCC claims to promote competition and fair trade – how is the ACCC helping competition or fair 

trade when they are proposing such discriminatory prices in the Peel Valley? 
 
It is such an unbelievable nonsensical draft, you have all the reasons why it is so. 
 
yours TRUELY, 
 
Mark & Sue Stass 
'Non-Pareil' 
Peel Valley 




